October 20, 2014   RRAAMC   General Meeting
The Welcome was given by Sherri Buscha.

Beth Albee welcomed and introduced 4 members of the Traditions Council.  The organization preserves and promotes the traditions of A&M.  They explained various traditions and sayings such as:  Howdy, Gig Em, Old Army, Wild Cats, TU, Silver Taps, Aggie Muster, Bonfire, Reveille, Midnight Yell, 12th Man, Aggie Ring, and Sully. 

New Aggie Moms – New moms were introduced and they received their Welcome Bags.

Updates:
The Minutes from the September meeting were read.  There was a motion from Amy Bradfield to approve the minutes.  The motion passed and they will be filed.

Treasurer’s Report – The Budget and Financials were emailed out to the members prior to the meeting.  Amy Bradfield explained the changes that were made in the Budget.  The beginning balance was $6,577.10.  The ending balance was $7,893.69.  $500 was returned to the club from A&M for a scholarship that was not able to be used.  There was a motion by Amy Bradfield to approve the budget as presented.  Aimee DeRiggi seconded the motion and the motion carried.

Tailgate – The tailgate is on November 1st at the Louisiana Monroe game.  The game will start at 11:00 and the tailgate will be immediately following the game.  Members can sign up at Volunteer Spot to bring food or work the event.  A paper with directions on how to sign up was handed out.  
Poinsettia Sales – Orders will be taken through November 3rd.  They will be delivered on December 6th.  Please contact Deborah Thornton if you have an order to turn in.
Ag Bags – The deadline to order the Ag Bags is November 17th.   They will be delivered on December 3rd and stuffed on December 2nd.  There is a sign-up sheet and information will be given to those who sign up in regards to where and what time the stuffing will be.  Anyone is invited to go help deliver the Ag Bags on December 3rd. $5 of each bag sold goes to the Student Recognition fund.

Membership – There are 107 paid members as of tonight.  Kim McDonald will be cleaning up the email distribution list.  Please let her know if there are people still interested in joining.  The Membership Form is on the website.

Thank you notes for Fun Bucks and Book Grants were read.

Door Prizes – Winners are Deborah Thornton and Dana Hadaway.

Fun Bucks – Winners are Brian George, Harrison McNeil, Kristin Blandford, Raymond Brown, Rachel Wells, Russell Varga, Nathan Mugerza, Hailey Ewing, Victoria Yell, Zach Vaughn, and Ryan Buscha.

Graduation- Please let Aimee DeRiggi know if you have a student that will be graduating in December.

Birthdays – October birthdays were recognized.

Ag Brags were given.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:35.

**** The next meeting is a Salad Supper on November 17th.
